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Update to information in the Cabinet report – Sites LP0454 and LP1223 

There are two updates to the table in Paragraph 5.5 of the Cabinet Report. The 

report states that site LP0454, Land off Wheatley Road, Halifax is proposed for 

deletion. This is incorrect. The site remains as a proposed housing site in the 

Local Plan; however, the capacity is proposed to be reduced from 20 dwellings 

to 14 due to topographical and ecological reasons. Confirmation of the 

proposed modification to this site can be viewed on page 112 of Appendix 2 to 

the cabinet report.  

Site W2 which is a waste site allocation at Lacy Way, Elland, is no longer also 

allocated as a New Employment Site, site reference LP1223. Confirmation of 

this can be viewed on page 17 of Appendix 2 to the Cabinet Report.  

These errors do not affect the recommendation because the appendices 

referred to in that recommendation are correct. 
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